
 

 
 
 
 
 
8th February 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
World Book Day 2018 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
World Book Day 2018 will be taking place on Thursday 1st March, however at Park Grove we will 
be celebrating on Friday 2nd March. As usual all children will be given a £1.00 book token to spend. 
 
This year, each class teacher has chosen a special author to explore the work of throughout the 
day. The children will carry out a range of activities which include creating, discovering, 
experiencing and exploring all linked to their classes’ author. The authors are as follows: 

 Class 1 – Nick Butterworth  
 Class 2 – Julia Donaldson 
 Class 3 – Dr. Seuss 
 Class 4 – Jacqueline Wilson 
 Class 5 – David Walliams 
 Class 6 – Roald Dahl 
 Class 7 – Judith Kerr 
 Class 8 – JRR Tolkien 
 Class 9 – J.K. Rowling  

 
We would like to encourage children to come to school dressed as a book character. It would be 
fantastic if this could be a character from their classes’ chosen author, or could be their favourite 
character from a different book. Let your imagination run wild… 
 
At the end of the day, the whole school will join together to share their work and the children’s 
fantastic costumes!  
 
If you would like to find out more about World Book Day events that are happening in our local 
area, please have a look at the official website www.worldbookday.com. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Miss Zoe Clayton and Mrs Natalie Martin 
English Subject Leaders  

z.clayton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

n.martin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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